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June 4, 2020         Via Email  
 
 
Mr. Anthony Comeau, Water and Sewer Supervisor  
Department of Public Works  
75 West Street   
Natick, MA 01760 
 
Re: Morse Pond Well Replacement Award 

 
Dear, Mr. Comeau 
 
 On June 2, 2020 three (3) bids were received for the project entitled “Morse Pond Well 
Replacement” in the Town of Natick, Massachusetts. We are attaching a Canvas of Bids and 
have summarized the two bids below. 
 
1. Denis L. Maher Company  $198,462.00 
2. Maher Services   $244,005.00 
3. Weston & Sampson   $270,790.00 
 
The low bid submitted by Denis L. Maher Company appears to be in order. We recently 
contacted three (3) project references for Denis L. Maher Company for the Evergreen #3 ell 
project in Natick, and received three generally positive responses, indicating there were no 
issues on their projects. We recently worked with them on a gravel packed well installation in 
another community with no issues.  
 
We had estimated the project at $290,000, which included installation of four (4) gravel packed 
wells. All three bids were under our estimated cost and within available funds. 
 
We feel, based on the positive results of the previous reference checks and completed project 
list, that Denis L. Maher Company has the equipment, resources and experience to perform the 
work in accordance with the contract documents and within the specified time frame.   
 
Please review this letter with the Board of Selectmen, if you have any question on the 
responses and/or this letter, please feel free to contact our office. 
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Sincerely, 
Haley and Ward a Division of CES, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Gregory J. Eldridge, P.E.         
Vice President   Senior Project Manager  
 
CC: Jeremy Marsette, Bryan Leblanc 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures: Canvass of Bids 
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